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DISTINGUISHED PROF. DR. MEZEY BARNA,

On behalf of the academic management team of Varna Free University
“Chernorizets Hrabar” and the Head of the Russian Center of the university I
would like to express my gratitude and content from the constructive and
responsible participation of the delegation:representing your university headed
by Ms Zhuzhanna Dimeshi. During the VIII school for international qualifications
“Contemporary educational technologies- for teaching “Russian as a foreign
language” (22-26 August, 2016). This school-is-amongst the most successful
projects of Varna Free University and -Russkiy-Mir Foundation. It has been
organised for 8 consecutive years so far and it has become one of the most
popular schools for young lecturers in Europe. This international school was
announced “Project of the year” by the Assembly of Russkiy Mir Foundation for
2015. More than 400 Russian speakers have mastered their methodological skills
and knowledge thanks to the school. Students representing leading universities
from 15 different European countries have been-active participants as well.

The useful contacts between the students and the lecturers which have been
established during the school give us the confidence that there is great potential
for the development of business and academic activities between our institutions.

I would like to use this opportunity to invite you to visit Varna Free University
“Chernorizets Hrabar” in a time which would be most convenient for you. This
would allow us to discuss various opportunities for mutually beneficial academic
partnerships such as:
e Joint degree programmes.
e Forming joint teams for scientific research and European projects.
e Teaching, staff, and student mobilities.
e The establishment of clusters, alliances and other organisational forms to
support the intellectual growth and development of the economy and the
society at large.

Wishing you good health and successful academic development, I will be looking
st

Sincerely yours,
Prof Anna Nedyalk
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